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Dear Parent / Guardian, 

This Friday sees the return of the very successful Year 13 team building event at 
Lorne estate.  The students will take part in a range of activities aimed at giving 
them the opportunity to get to know each other better.  We are delighted that 
almost all the year group is attending .   

To facilitate the range of activities on offer and to ensure that all the students get 
the opportunity to participate we have made the decision to return to a 3.30 
finish on Friday 20th September.  

Students will meet at 8.45 in L30 where they will be registered , put into their 
groups and leave for Lorne promptly by bus.  We will be collected from Lorne at 
3 pm and would aim to return to Glenlola at 3.30 at the latest.  

Information has been shared on google classroom and by form teachers, but I 
would like to remind the students about wearing appropriate clothing and 
footwear.  They should bring a raincoat , packed lunch ( no nuts) and ensure they 
have any personal medication ( inhalers) with them.   

We look forward to seeing your child at this event . 

  

Kind regards 

 

The Year 13 team   

 
 

 


